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RE: Mewbourne * Tamano 10 Fed Com #7H * 30-015-39685 * 2RP-3142
 
Zack,
 
Sorry about the delay in my response on this one. 
 
The OCD is concerned about the high TPH and BTEX values and would like to see further
 hydrocarbon delineation at this location.  A single borehole location should suffice for
 vertical extent.  As for your remediation plans, we would prefer a 4 foot excavation, but do
 not see the necessity for a liner, as chloride impact seems to be minimal.  Like approval by
 BLM is required for this site.
 
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to
 adequately investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground
 water, surface water, human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD approval does
 not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local
 laws and/or regulations.
 
If you have any questions or concerns, and for notification, please contact me.
 
Heather Patterson
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD District II
Office (575)748-1283 ext.101
Cell (575)703-0228
 
From: Zack Thomas [mailto:zthomas@mewbourne.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, November 10, 2015 7:49 AM
To: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Cc: Tucker, Shelly
Subject: New tamano 10 #7H remedation plan
 
Sorry about the confusion
 
 
 

Zack Thomas
Environmental Rep.
Mewbourne Oil Company
PO Box 5270  
Hobbs, NM 88241 US
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